SWS Fellows Application

The SWS Fellows program allows faculty to incorporate writing support services directly into their classes. For scheduling purposes, requests made early in the semester are best. Completed applications can be turned in to Lisa Gullo (gullol@gvsu.edu) or turned in to LOH 120. 
The SWS Fellows program is an enhanced version of the classroom support normally offered to instructors through the writing center. The Fellows program involves working with a dedicated group of 5-6 writing consultants to provide enhanced writing support for students and faculty, including: 

· Multiple in-class workshops with a dedicated group of highly-trained writing consultants

· Meetings between consultants and faculty outside of class to discuss upcoming assignments, plan workshops, and share feedback
· Additional in-class workshops available all semester long
· Opportunites to reflect on activities and assignments with consultants, as well as SWS and writing center administration. 

Due to the scheduling limitations within the writing center, the SWS Fellows program is only available in a limited number of courses each semester. If there are many interested faculty, participants will be selected based on a variety of features (approach to writing instruction, previous use of consultants, strength of application, etc). Your application can also be submitted via email to johpatri@gvsu.edu. Questions about this program are also welcome. 

SWS Fellows Application

FACULTY NAME: __________________________________

Intended writing intensive course: _____________________________________

Description of writing instruction/assignments for the course: 

Please describe your instructional goals related to writing for the course:

